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Galloway, NJ - Students who would like to transfer to Stockton University are encouraged to 
attend Transfer Day for more information on Thursday, Nov. 12 at the university’s Kramer Hall 
in Hammonton, NJ. 

Steve Phillips, Stockton Transfer Admissions representative, will be at the instructional site at 30 
Front St. in downtown Hammonton to assist prospective students from 5-7 p.m. Prospective 
students should bring up-to-date college transcripts which will enable Phillips to provide an 
"instant decision" in most cases as to whether they are eligible for admission to Stockton. 

 Stockton is ranked at #12 among the top public Regional Universities of the North by U.S. 
News & World Report in its 2016 edition of “America’s Best Colleges." 

Stockton's Kramer Hall is just 30 minutes from the main Galloway campus. Students can take 
undergraduate and graduate level courses taught by distinguished faculty members in 
Hammonton as well as in Galloway and the university’s other sites in Atlantic City, Woodbine 
and Manahawkin.  

Kramer Hall, which includes classrooms, community meeting spaces and the Noyes Museum of 
Art of Stockton University’s Art Gallery, offers a wide range of academic, community-based and 
cultural programs throughout the year. 

For more information, visit Stockton,edu/hammonton 
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